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Updated	2019	Federal	W-4

A final, updated version of Form W-4, Employee’s Withholding Allowance Certificate, was released Dec. 11 by 

the Internal Revenue Service.  The final version of the form, for use in tax year 2019, is similar to the 2018 

version of the form now in use and retains the use of withholding allowances. The amount of one annual 

withholding allowance is $4,200 for 2019.  

IRS updates related to the W-4, including information about legislation related to the form, may be found at the 

agency’s website www.irs.gov/FormW4.

The new withholding tables can be found here: https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/n1036.pdf

If your employees are utilizing the HowardSimon HR Management portal to directly update their W-4 

information online the W-4 form will be updated by the start of the new tax year. If you would like more 

information in regards to this system please contact us at support@hsapayroll.com. 

Thank	You	for	Choosing	HowardSimon!


